
          
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

6th April 2021 

Dear Candidate, 

Thank you for expressing an interest in the current vacancy we have for a temporary class 
teacher within our dynamic staff team.   

Our school is a busy and vibrant place to be, serving children who quite simply are 
fantastic!  Hence, as a dedicated and energetic team, supported by our Governing Body, 
we continually strive to ensure that each and every child has all the opportunities necessary 
to achieve their full potential and beyond – nothing but the best will do!  

With regards to our facilities, we are extremely fortunate to be set within extensive, well-
maintained grounds, which offer unlimited potential to enhance all of our children’s outdoor 
learning.   

Within our building, there have been several recent developments to ensure that our 
learning space is as bright and modern as can be.  This accommodates our four classes – 
EYFS, KS1, Y3/4 and Y5/6.  Our annual intake number is 15 children. 

This temporary, part time vacancy offers a fantastic opportunity for an experienced, 
creative, inspiring and enthusiastic individual to join our team for 12 months as we move our 
school forward to its next level of achievement.   

If this sounds like the school for you then please get in touch to arrange a time to come and 
take a look for yourself.  (All visits to school will be in line with current COVID-19 guidance). 

Yours sincerely, 

Deanne Marsh (Headteacher)           

Esther-Margaret Hood (Chair of Governors) 

Lane	End,	Bacup	OL13	9RR	Telephone:	01706	877900	
Email:	head@bacup-st-saviours.lancs.sch.uk	


